Cherne, Curtis

From: Cherne, Curtis

Sent: Wednesday, November 15, 2023 10:23 AM

To: Genny Donart (gennyd@iacivil.com); Fred Arfman (freda@iacivil.com)

Cc: Al-najjar, Marwa G.

Subject: Dutch Brothers-2501 Juan Tabo- slept on it- revised condition for Perm CO
Genny/Fred,

Good morning.

Thinking about this project before work today, | decided to delete one of the items from the
30-day temporary CO Letter issued 11-14-23.

The deleted item is the sidewalk on Phoenix.

Please accept this email as a revision to the letter. This has been discussed with Marwa Al-
najjar.

Sincerely,

ONE .
nL . QUE planning

senior engineer
505.924.3986
ccherne@cabg.gov




